
 
 

We are a mobile phone free zone. Please ensure these are not 
seen whilst on any part of the school site, at any time from 

walking onto site until leaving the school site  

  

If your mobile phone is seen then it will be confiscated until the 
end of the day and the following sanctions will be applied:  

 
Phase 1 – Phone taken to the House Office, recorded on your behaviour log and a 
phone call home to parents informing that the mobile has been confiscated and an 
SLT detention given.  
 
Phase 2 – Phone taken to the House Office, phone call made to parents informing 
that the mobile has been confiscated for the second time, an SLT detention given, 
and parents need to come and collect the mobile. 
 
Phase 3 – If your mobile was to be confiscated again, we would sanction 
accordingly and in line with our behaviour policy.  

  

It is important to socialise and interact with people not screens, 
make the most of the wonderful people around you  

 
 
 
 

 


